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June 24, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families: 
 
Our school year meal delivery program ended this week. The Summer Meal Pack Program will run from 
Wednesday, July 7 through Wednesday, August 18, providing seven days of meals (breakfast and lunch), 
along with milk for these meals. To sign up for the summer meal program, please complete this form by 
July 2: Horseheads Summer Meal Pack Sign Up. 
 
Once registered, the district will deliver meals to your child(ren) until the last day of service (August 18).  
 
Should you need to change or discontinue your delivery, please call 607-735-3236. 
 
Please note: This program is intended for all children 18 years or younger who are NOT attending a 
Chemung County Summer Cohesion program. Meals will be provided at these sites. Children who 
receive meals at a Summer Cohesion program are not eligible to receive additional free meals through 
the district’s summer meal program. You will be asked to verify this at the completion of this form. 
 
If you have questions about our food service program, please call 607-735-3236. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dr. Thomas J. Douglas 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.horseheadsdistrict.com/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KtLKIY3tDEGU4Az1zjSEeDlYvuLFsqJBorBnxKj64YNUMEo3QjZTNlc2Q1ZUSjgxTE4zRUNLQzNTSy4u

